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February 2025 

Dear Colleague 

Second in Faculty: Art, Design, Technology TLR2a 

Thank you very much for expressing an interest in the above post.  

We anticipate our new Second in Faculty will be passionate about ADT. They will have 
ideas about how to support the Head of Faculty in offering a curriculum to maintain high 
levels of interest, joy and motivation in this subject.  

Woodbrook Vale is a school, which operates in a culture of high trust, high collaboration 
and high commitment to improving the lives of all of our children. Staff wellbeing has been 
and continues to be a whole school priority; we were delighted to hold a silver in Investors 
in People.   

This post provides an opportunity to contribute to the success of students at Woodbrook 
Vale. You will find our prospectus and other useful information on our website 
http://www.wbvs.co.uk . 

I enclose a job description and person specification which I hope you will find helpful in 
making your application. Please keep your covering letter to no more than two sides of A4. 
The closing date for the application is Thursday 20 March 2025 and interviews will take 
place on Wednesday 26 March 2025. 

Please complete and return your application and covering letter to Kerry Miller, HR 
Administrator - kmiller@wbvs.co.uk. 

For more information about this role please email Paul Hynes, Deputy Headteacher  
phynes@wbvs.co.uk. 

I fully appreciate the time and effort required in completing an application and whatever the 
outcome of this particular process, I thank you for your interest in working at Woodbrook 
Vale School and wish you every success with your future career aspirations. 

I look forward to receiving your application.   

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rachael Fraser 
Headteacher 
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